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In-car video camera report for 2020 from the Greenville Illinois Police Department.

1) The number of cameras received by this agency:    Three
2) The number of cameras actually installed in LE vehicles at this agency:      Three
3) Give a brief description of the review process used by Supervisors within the agency:
Supervisors review reports periodically.
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